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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION  
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
Adam and Bridget Knight,    ) 
   Complainants,  ) 

) 
v.      )  File No. EC-2025-0088 

) 
Liberty, Utilities,     ) 
   Respondent.   ) 
 

STAFF’S STATUS REPORT 
 

 COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and provides 

the Commission with the following status report: 

 On September 10, 2024, Adam and Bridget Knight filed a Complaint with the 

Missouri Public Service Commission against Liberty Utilities pursuant to Commission 

Rule 20 CSR 4240-2.070.  On that date, the Commission issued its Order Giving Notice 

of Case Filing, Directing an Answer, and Directing a Staff Investigation.  The Commission 

directed Liberty Utilities to file an Answer to the Complaint no later than October 10, 2024, 

and Staff to file a report or status report on its investigation no later  

than October 24, 2024.   

 Staff has initiated its investigation and promulgated data requests upon Liberty 

Utilities.  Due dates for some data requests are in the future, and Staff may need to issue 

further, follow-up data requests.  Staff anticipates that it will be able to file a report no later 

than November 26, 2024. 

 WHEREFORE, Staff prays that the Commission will accept this pleading as 

compliant with the Commission’s orders and set November 26, 2024, as the deadline for 

Staff’s report on the Complaint. 
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Respectively submitted,  

/s/ Paul T. Graham 
Paul T. Graham #30416 
Senior Staff Counsel  
P.O. Box 360  
Jefferson City, Mo 65102-0360  
(573) 522-8459 
Paul.graham@psc.mo.gov  

       Attorney for the Staff of the 
       Missouri Public Service Commission 
 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered, or 
transmitted by facsimile or electronic mail to counsel of record as reflected on the certified 
service list maintained by the Commission in its Electronic Filing Information System this 
23rd day of October, 2024. 

/s/ Paul T. Graham 

mailto:Paul.graham@psc.mo.gov

